

Residents Association Committee Minutes 30/5/2017

| Date: 30 May 2017 | | Location: 22 Harewood Rd | | Minutes by: Kevin Godding | |
|---|---|---|---------|---------------------------|--|
| Attendees: Tom Searle (TS) Helen McAuley (HM) | | Donna Rutherford (DR) Kevin Godding (KG) | | Apologies: | |
| No | Description / Action | Who | By | | |
| 1. | <p>HM and KG updated the Committee proposed catchment area for Singlegate School.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Next planned meeting with Council is on the 14/6/17 @Civic Centre. - Need to clarify how places are allocated within proposed catchment area, as well as generally in Merton and Wandsworth. - KG and HM have engaged with Parents who managed the Harrison consultation response. They are very keen to be involved. | HM | 1/6/17 | | |
| 2. | It is still unclear if Paul McGary from Future Merton is attending the next RA meeting. Chase Nick Draper. | TS | 15/6/17 | | |
| 3. | it was agreed that the Chair of Open Spaces sub-group should be invited to all committee meetings. | KG | 15/6/17 | | |
| 4. | <p>A HYPER project update was given.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - All costs for the project will be managed by project manager (Slawek Szepanski) and invoices presented to DR for payment. A breakdown of all Heritage Lottery Fund authorised costs are available on the Dropbox file which have been shared with all committee members. - All participating groups must have appropriate insurance. The RA insurance is in place. - The Hyper Facebook page will be linked to website once the name is updated. | | | | |
| 5. | The RA is been set up as a COI Registered Charity.This limited the liability of the members. | TS | | | |
| 6. | We would like Laxmi Attawar to provide the next RA meeting with an update on Merton Councils campaign to keep Merton Tidy. | DA | 15/6/17 | | |

Date of next meeting 17th June 6.30pm. Location: 23 Harewood Road